

Greetings Blue Star Team,

On behalf of the board of directors, staff and consumers of Gateway Residential & Community Support Services of Niagara, please accept my heartfelt appreciation for your recent donation for the 14th Annual Bill Grundy Memorial Golf Tournament.

The 14th Annual Bill Grundy Memorial Golf Tournament was designed with two objectives in mind; to raise funds so that we can create affordable housing in our local community, as well as offering a fun day of golf to our generous contributors. We are happy to announce that with everybody's support there is no doubt that we will achieve both of these objectives while having a great day with our participants.

Thank you again for your support towards our tournament. We hope to work with you again in 2018 at the 15th Annual Bill Grundy Memorial Golf Tournament.

Sincerely,

Shelly Mousseau Resource & Development Manager

Jessica Quattrini Event Fundraising Coordinator